
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in recycling your 

electronics with NTSWA.  Our collection events 

for 2020 have come to an end.  

However, we are working on a 2021 collection 

event schedule!  Once we have our schedule 

finalized we will be sure to post it right away. 


